
Classroom News   
Class Name: Oxford           Term : Spring Term 2 2018       

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 

We have continued to work hard in all our lessons.  

Science 

We have learnt about the moon and its craters. We 

conducted an investigation to find out whether the 

size of a meteor would change the size of the 

crater. We had great fun dropping meteors from 

different heights into a tray of flour and measuring 

the size of the crater that was created.  

Foodwise 

We started this term making Chinese food. We 

made spring rolls, egg fried rice and chicken chow 

mein.  

We also had our own ‘Great British Bake Off’ 

challenge, where we made Jaffa Cakes. They 

proved easier than we first thought and Caroline 

judged our entries. Alfie and Cameron were our star 

baking team!  

Maths 

We have been focusing our learning on 

measurement. We have been giving directions to a 

beebot to move it around a maze. We have been 

measuring using ruler and measuring in cm and 

mm.   

World Book Day  

On World Book Day (mark 2) we explored the work 

of illustrators. We looked at the work of Nick Sharratt 

who illustrates Jaqueline Wilson’s books. We learn 

how to draw emotions on to the faces of different 

characters.   

Art 

With Renee, Oxford Class have been making 

sculptures of aliens. We used wire to create the 

base and then covered it with newspaper and 

Modroc. When it was dry we painted them. 

 

Date to remember –  
29th March – end of term 

16th April – back to school 

7th May – bank holiday 

16th May – SAP parent’s evening 

25th May – last day of term 

Activity Week- Week Beginning 11th June – More 

information to follow next term.   

     

 
 

 

  

    

   

  

 
 


